
 

 
TO:  CEAO Members, Ohio Chapter of URISA Members, Ohio GIS Community 
  
FROM: Jennifer Shuey, County Engineers Association of Ohio/Ohio GIS Conference 
   
SUBJECT: Cliff Lovin Scholarship 
  
DATE:  May 18, 2016   

  
Woolpert is pleased to announce that they have established the Cliff Lovin Scholarship for 
geography or engineering students attending school in the State of Ohio. The intent of the 
scholarship is to support the geospatial industry by helping students interested in careers 
related to the field.  
  
The scholarship will be awarded to an undergraduate student with a major in geography or 
engineering who is currently enrolled at a university located in Ohio. The scholarship will 
be paid directly to the student’s university. Applications and an official transcript should be 
submitted by September 1st, 2016; evaluation will be made by the Cliff Lovin Scholarship 
Committee. 
  
The completed applications and an official transcript should be sent to the Cliff Lovin 
Scholarship Committee c/o CEAO, 6500 Busch Blvd., Suite 100, Columbus, Ohio, by 
September 1st, 2016.  The application form is included with this letter. The winning student 
will be announced at the 2016 Ohio GIS Conference on September 28-30, 2016 at the Hyatt 
Regency in downtown Columbus, Ohio. The scholarship winner is encouraged to attend the 
closing awards luncheon on September 30th. 
  
Please feel free to distribute this information and application to any geography or 
engineering student. Any assistance that you can provide to increase the awareness of this 
program would be appreciated. 


